
The ODF Urban & Community Forestry Assistance Program  
Oregon TreePlotter Inventory (TPI) Users Monthly Discussion Group 
 

Is your city using or considering using Oregon TreePlotter Inventory, the ODF Urban & 

Community Forestry Assistance Program’s free to cities tree inventory platform?  

If so, please join us for our once-a-month discussion group we call TPI Tuesdays! 

 

 

Every fourth Tuesday from November 2021 - February 2022, 2:30 – 3:30 pm. 

Register for one or more meetings using the link below.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation 

email containing information about how to join the meeting. 

 

ODF Urban & Community Forestry Assistance Program - OR TPI User Group 

 

 

General Meeting Agenda 

This is a discussion group – not a webinar, not a formal meeting – it is a time 

for us to discuss how things are going with your inventory efforts and TPI 

software use.  What is and what is not working? What have you discovered? 

What bugs you? 
 

We will begin each session with a brief check-in to hear “what’s been going on 

with you.” 
 

If there are a lot of new users or “just-looking” folks, we will start with a short 

overview of the TPI software.  Next, we will talk about the questions we’ve 

received and our responses to them.  
 

We may view a training video from PlanIt Geo on an aspect of TPI and discuss 

its application. 
 

There will be time for questions and answers.  We may look at the Oregon TPI 

home screen together to discuss ideas and approaches to using the OR TPI 

software and conducting tree inventories in your town. 

Please note  

Neither Kristin nor Katie are TPI or GIS “experts” like our ODF-GIS wizards and the support staff at PlanIT Geo. We 

try to answer most TPI questions that come our way, but if we can’t, we will refer the question and/or the 

questioner to ODF-GIS or PlanIT Geo. 

 
                                           

 
Oregon Department of Forestry-Urban & Community Forestry Assistance Program 

 
Kristin Ramstad, Manager   503.945.7390   kristin.ramstad@odf.oregon.gov 

Katie Lompa, Community Assistance Forester   541.480.3790   katie.lompa@odf.oregon.gov 
Visit the Program's Webpage 

  
Stay Informed!  

Receive Community Tree Connections, the e-newsletter of the ODF Urban & Community Forestry Assistance Program. 
Sign-up HERE. 

 

https://odf.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEscemrrT4tE9KgxOU0wLRHbo_sTzL-ErLa
mailto:kristin.ramstad@odf.oregon.gov
mailto:katie.lompa@odf.oregon.gov
https://www.oregon.gov/ODF/ForestBenefits/Pages/UrbanForests.aspx
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/orforestry/subscriber/new?topic_id=odf-newsletter-ctc

